
From: Bellisario, Adelina
To: Bellisario, Adelina
Subject: FW: [External] C.O.W - April 7, 2021 - Request Notice Letter
Date: April-06-21 10:40:57 AM
Attachments: 2021.04.05 - Letter to City of Vaughan - RE Transit Station along Jane St.pdf

From: Nicole <nicolec@humphriesplanning.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 05, 2021 9:32 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Rosemarie Humphries <rhumphries@humphriesplanning.com>
Subject: [External] C.O.W - April 7, 2021 - Request Notice Letter

Hello,

Please find attached a letter requesting notice of all meetings and submissions as well as any
decisions of Council or other approval authorities associated with York Region’s request to consider
New Major Transit Station Areas along Jane Street.

Kindly,

Nicole Cappadocia, B.URPL
Junior Planner
___________________________________________         
HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC.
190 Pippin Road, Suite A. Vaughan L4K 4X9
t: 905.264.7678 ext. 248   f: 905.264.8073         

~DO SOMETHING GOOD EVERY DAY!~  STAY SAFE
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190 Pippin Road 
Suite A 
Vaughan ON 
L4K4X9 

T: 905-264-7678 
F: 905-264-8073 

HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC.

April 5, 2021 

City of Vaughan 

Off ice of the City Clerk 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 

Vaughan, Ontario 

L6A lTl 

Re: Committee of the Whole Meeting April 7, 2021 

FOUNDED IN 2003 

York Region's Request to consider New Major Transit Station Areas Along Jane 

Street 

Humphries Planning Group Inc. (HPGI) has received a Notice of Committee of the Whole for 

York Region's request to consider new Major Transit Station Areas along Jane Street. 

Humphries Planning Group requests notice of all meetings and submissions as well as any 

decisions of Council or other approval authorities associated with these applications. 

Should you have any questions feel free to contact the undersigned at extension 244. 

Yours truly, 

HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC. 

Rosemarie L. Humphries BA, MCIP, RPP 

President 

www.humphrlesplanning.com 

~ Do Something Good Everyday!~ STAY SAFE~ 


